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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Easter Hat Parade 

On Monday 27th March the children can take part in our traditional Easter Hat Parade. It is a longstanding tradition in our school 
for children to make and design their hats at home with their parents/carers. The hat can be as simple or complex as you want it to 

be. Easter hats are often decorated with eggs, chicks, have a religious theme — it is up to you! Looking forward to seeing the chil-
dren’s creations. 

Calendar Changes 

The Egg-mobile races and the Hat Parade will both now be on Monday 27th March. 

Session 1: 9.15 – 10.15  
Willow, Acorns, Cedar and Chestnut 
 
Session 2: 10.15 – 11.15 
Sycamore, Ash, Oak and Beech 

Friends of Kentish Town Quiz Night  

On Thursday 23rd March from 6.45pm this will be our first Quiz Night in several years. It is an adult only event. Please contact 

the Friends for more details and be prepared for a very competitive environment! 

Lorraine and Clubs / Daily Supported Reading in Ash Class 

Lorraine will be absent from school for a further couple of weeks, recovering from surgery. Clubs will continue as normal and 
Lorraine will continue to email parents/carers from home regarding both clubs and Daily Supported Reading in Ash class.  

Ramadan Mubarak 

As Ramadan begins this Thursday, I am reminding families that we encourage children to fast at the weekends and during the holi-
day, not during the school day please. We will be celebrating Eid with the whole community towards the end of April. Thank you 

for your support. I will also be explaining the reason for the Ramadan fast and Eid to the whole school.  

Easter Service — Thursday 30th March 

We will be visiting St Benet’s Church, Kentish Town on the morning of  Thursday 30th March in order to celebrate the Easter 
service. The children will be singing and telling the Easter story with music from the wonderful Coren and Fr Guy will welcome 
everyone as usual. All parents and carers are invited to come along. 

End of the Spring Term is on Friday 31st March, please collect your children at 1.15pm. Our school will be closed for the 
holidays and will reopen on Tuesday 18th April for the summer term. 

Lent Appeal 
Our Lent collection will be for the Disasters Emergency Committee—Turkey/Syria Earthquake Appeal. You can donate here: 
https://www.dec.org.uk and we will be collecting at the Easter Service, Egg-Mobile Races and the Easter Hat Parade.  
 
Chestnut Class Paris Trip 
This trip will take place on Thursday 25th May. Please begin to make your payment on ParentPay. We are asking for a contribu-
tion of just £100 per child. You can pay in installments or make one payment. Please note that parents/carers are responsible for 
organizing passports and I suggest you apply as soon as possible if your child needs a passport or a renewal.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 



VOMITING AND DIARROHEA 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please note that there is an exclusion period of 48 hours from school for those children 
suffering from vomiting or diarrohea.  This means that there must be 48 hours clear of 
vomiting or diarrohea before your child returns to school.  If you are unsure of what 
this means please feel free to call the office for clarification. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Pam. 



 






